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SSC HOSTS “STANDING ROCK” PRESENTATION 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College will be hosting a presentation by Frank 
Esposito on his personal experience at Standing Rock North Dakota from 7:00 – 9:00 pm on 
November 22 at the college’s main campus in Lecture Hall A.  Topics covered will be the 
history and culture of Native Americans and their concern for the pipeline being 
constructed there and possible effects this will have on the Missouri River and the Native 
Americans’ sacred burial grounds.  The presentation will be followed by a question and 
answer session. 

Mr. Esposito has a master’s degree in history and recently spent two weeks in North 
Dakota.  He will discuss the political, societal, environmental, ethical and legal concerns.  
Admission is free.  For further information, please contact Ron Cooley at 708-596-2000, ext. 
2320 or email rcooley@ssc.edu.  South Suburban College is located at 15800 S. State Street, 
South Holland, IL. 
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